
 
 
 
 
This is the plan for the currently vacant Jot at the northwest comer of the intersection of Sigourney and Collins 
Streets.  The lot will become a showcase for the neighborhood through the efforts of the West Hartford Garden 
Club, the City of Hartford and Hartford Blooms. For more information, call Mike McGarry at 860-422-
7937. 


